
IVY CHAPEL 

WILL OPEN FOR SANCTUARY WORSHIP  

For Questions, call Gail Thoele  (H 314-576-0091) or (C 314-591-0057) 

1. Virtual services will continue. 

2. Masks MUST be worn inside the building; masks will be provided, if needed. 

3. Hand sanitizer will be provided in several areas. 

4. Sign-in is required for contact tracing. 

5. White dry erase boards will give directions to those entering the sanctuary. 

6. The floor will be marked for 6’ social distancing. 

7. Ushers will seat each individual or family group (from front to back.) 

8. Children will be seated and should remain with their family throughout the entire worship 

service. (There will be no Sunday School or nursery.) 

9. Communion will not be served at this time. 

10. There will be no congregational singing at this time. 

11. Ushers will dismiss the congregation from the pews after the service (from back to front.) 

12. Worshipers will leave the sanctuary by the outside door with safe social distancing. 

13. There will be no gathering in Fellowship Hall before or after services. 

14. Those who are sick, at risk or don’t feel safe are requested to stay at home and worship 

virtually. 

15. Announcements and prayer requests should be emailed to Pastor Dan at his direct email. 

16. At the present time, there will be no use of fluorescent lights or sound system in the 

sanctuary, because these interfere with the sound quality of our live stream worship 

service. 

17. Offering Gifts: A stationary offering plate will be located at the back of the sanctuary for 

people to offer a gift in person. [Anyone who prefers continuing to give church offering 

gifts as they have been doing up to now during the pandemic is welcome to continue.] 

Thank you for giving to support Ivy Chapel UCC ministries. 
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